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CITY OF BATH 
RFP SUBMITTED QUESTIONS/CLARIFICATIONS & 

ANSWERS SUMMARY FORM 

RFP TITLE: WIN: 025487.00 Leeman Highway (Route 1) Sidewalks 
RFP COORDINATOR: Lee Leiner, Public Works Director 
QUESTIONS & CLARIFICATIONS DUE DATE: October 8, 2021 
ANSWERS POSTED: October 8, 2021 
PROPOSAL DUE DATE: October 22, 2021 

 
Provided below are submitted written questions/clarifications received and Municipality’s answers 
regarding the above referenced RFP. 

 

Question # Question Answer 

1 The RFP appears to be silent on the deliverable 
requirements.  Do you require any hard copy 
submittals of the technical proposal or is an 
electronic PDF deliverable acceptable?  If hard 
copies are required, how many hard copies are 
needed? 

Submittals should be made via PDF files sent to: 
lleiner@cityofbath.com 
 

2 Is pedestrian lighting required as part of this 
project or is it intended that roadway lighting 
(existing and new) will be sufficient for this 
sidewalk project? 

Lighting is not included in the design effort. 
 

3 The RFP indicates that an Existing Conditions 
Plan with existing right-of-way will be 
provided by MaineDOT, what form will this 
information be provided, in MicroStation 
format or an image and will the right-of-way 
information be current? 

The Existing Conditions Plan will be supplied in 
MicroStation format.  Right of way information will 
be the latest available at the time of the survey. 
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